Mile High Early Learning Privacy Statement

Mile High Early Learning respects the privacy of our supporters and stakeholders and out of that respect we will never share or sell your information with anyone outside of our organization without your permission. This applies to all information submitted to Mile High Early Learning, both on this site and offline.

Information Collection and Use

Except as stated herein, Mile High Early Learning will not disclose, sell, share, trade or rent personally identifiable data collected. This information is used by Mile High Early Learning and our credit card processing company, for the purpose of executing the transaction. This information may be used by Mile High Early Learning for other internal purposes, including communicating with you regarding donation or volunteer opportunities, events, newsletters and other general information relating to Mile High Early Learning. This is limited to personal and contact information; we do not keep credit card information on file unless specifically requested by the donor.

Mile High Early Learning may on occasion contract with outside vendors to conduct donor interest and satisfaction research. All outside vendors contracting with Mile High Early Learning will sign a non-disclosure agreement stating that personally identifiable data will not be used for any purpose other than for the research project commissioned by Mile High Early Learning.

Other websites that you may link to from our site have their own privacy policies. Mile High Early Learning is not responsible for the privacy practices of other websites or organizations. We encourage you to review the privacy policies of websites before providing them with any of your personally identifiable data. The information which Mile High Early Learning automatically gathers, such as the numbers and frequency of visitors to our site and its pages, is used only in the aggregate to help us determine how much our visitors use parts of the site, so that we can improve our site to best meet the needs of our stakeholders.

Commitment to Data Security

To prevent unauthorized access, maintain data accuracy, and ensure the correct use of information, we have put in place appropriate physical, electronic, and managerial procedures to safeguard and secure the information we collect online.

Opt-out

You are given the opportunity to 'opt-out' of having your personally identifiable data used for communication purposes. You can choose to opt-out by writing to us at

info@milehighearlylearning.org. We also carefully track in our database when donors wish to be anonymous and will list them as such in the annual report and other relevant materials.

Contact Us

If you have any questions about our Privacy Policy, you can contact us at:

Mile High Early Learning 616 E Speer Blvd Denver, CO 80203

Or email us at: info@milehighearlylearning.org